
TIRRA Trail Report - October 20, 2019

TIRRA  trail stewards participated in a joint trail workshop in partnership with ThINC on 

October 19th.  There were 30 participants with facilitator Riley MacIntosh of the 

Cowichan Valley. TIRRA contributed 50% of the cost of this workshop.

Chris Call volunteered his time and expertise to clear fallen trees on the Lawrence Valley 

Loop trail.

Elisabeth Bond has secured grant funds to proceed with a pollinator demonstration 

garden that will be located at the head of the Dingly Dell Trail.  Construction of the 

garden and information kiosk will begin in the near future.

The trail committee requested TIRRA to notify two web trail sites, advising them to 

remove postings identifying Thetis trails that hold licences on private property.  Should 

property owners wish to have their trails posted on a public site, they can give 

permission to these sites.

A donated bench has been placed on the Lawrence Valley Loop.  Thanks go to Wendy and

Alex Hinsperger

Vicki Walker, Trails Committee


